TRT: Change in business registration certificate
On 09 May 2018, Tructhon Joint Stock Company announced the change in business registration certificate as follows:

Business registration certificate of the Company changed for the 9th time on 09 May 2018 by Hai Duong Department of Investment and Planning. Accordingly:

The old headquarter address of the Company: Truc village, Cong Hoa ward, Chi Linh town, Hai Duong City

The new headquarter address of the Company: Chuc Thon Residential area, Cong Hoa ward, Chi Linh town, Hai Duong City
